
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 4:17 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: CamScanner 04-07-2021 15.59.pdf 

Hi dear responcible, With the construction of this large complex 45 storey, there will be 
major problems for the residents 9201 Yonge street.  Especially the units that have a 
northern view. 

1- Blinding the northern views of the units. 

2- Creating more traffic and noises due to the round- the clock traffic of vehicles.  

Therefore my family and I who live in the unit 2408 - 9201 Yonge street are opposed by 
the construction of this complex building. 

Sincerely,  Asadollah Massnavi.  


